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Hello Grambling State University Alumni!  

I am contacting you on behalf of the Grambling State University School of Nursing to request your help 

with an important project. As part of a larger program to evaluate the quality of education at GSU 

School of Nursing, we are conducting a survey of students that have graduated from the nursing 

program to ask about their experiences with the GSU School of Nursing. 

You were selected to be part of this survey because you are a recent graduate of the nursing program. I 

know that this is a busy time of year for you, but I hope that you will take just a little time to participate 

in this brief web survey created by the University’s School of Nursing. 

To complete the survey online, please click on the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/GSUBSNGraduateSurveyClassSpring2012 

Follow the online survey instructions. If you do not have access to the internet, or prefer to answer the 

questionnaire on paper, you may request a paper survey by sending an e-mail to wadel@gram.edu, 

or by calling (318)274-3860.  

 

Your answers will be completely confidential. Moreover, the results of the survey will be reported in a 

summary format, so again no one will link you to your responses. Text comments will be reported 

verbatim, so please do not provide identifying information in your text comments. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in this important project. If you have any questions about 

the administration of the survey, please contact Dr. LaLisa Wade, Chair of the School of Nursing 

Evaluation Committee at (318)274-3860 or wadel@gram.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. LaLisa Wade 

Chair of the School of Nursing Evaluation Committee 
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